
Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Weekly News 
2.21.2024 

From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
 

We are in the full swing of registration for both current and new    
families.  We are excited to announce that we have welcomed 28 new 
students for the 2024 - 2025 school year.  If you haven’t completed 
your registration - do not delay!  It only takes about 10 - 15 minutes 
per child.  If you are looking to enroll a new child, please contact     
Jenifer Thomas, Admissions/Development Director at extension 222.   
 

This is just a quick reminder that Monday, February 26th is a 12PM 
dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences.  If you are wanting to speak 
to your child’s teacher, please contact them directly to schedule your 
conference. 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 
Principal 

On the calendar 

2/21    7:00 AM MS Ski Trip 
     Mid-Term 
 

2/23    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

2/26    12:00 PM Dismissal 
     Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 

2/27    2:30 PM Dismissal 
 

2/28    7:00 AM MS Ski Trip 
 

2/29    9:00 AM MS McLaughlin Labs Tour 
 

3/1    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
 

3/4    6:30 PM Home & School Meeting 
 

3/6    Spirit Dining Out Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 23rd 

Class Ministers for Mass 

4th Grade 

 
 

So I commended pleasure, for there is nothing good for a man 
under the sun except to eat and to drink and to be merry, and 
this will stand by him in his toils throughout the days of his 

life which God has given him under the sun. 

                 Ecclesiastes 8:15 

 

Knowing God, understanding Him better, and receiving His 
love should lead to deeper and deeper joy.  The kind that can’t 

be shaken under any circumstances.  

Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

Monday, Feb. 26th 
Noon Dismissal 

 



HSCS has some big news! 

Mrs. Holtzman was awarded the Teacher of the Year award from our local VFW post!    

          Nolan, Emmanuelle, and Ethan placed locally at for the Patriot's Pen essay contest and          

Nolan took 3rd at the state level! 

We had many students acknowledge for entering the Keep Christ in Christmas poster contest 

with Braeden, Carston, Maverick, and Penelope winning from their grade levels! 

Amazing job everyone! We are so blessed for all our students and staff at HSCS! 

 



Home & School’s annual Butter Braid and Pastry Puffins 
sale will begin tomorrow!  This is Home & School’s      

biggest fundraiser of the year. 

 

Sale starts: Thursday, February 22nd 

Orders Due:  Monday, March 11th 

Pickup Date:  Monday, March 18th 

 

Order forms will be coming home with your oldest student. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 



Holy Spirit Catholic Parish Events 

Monthly Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Every 3rd Sunday of the month the Knights of Columbus are serving 
breakfast after each Mass held at  

Holy Spirit Catholic Parish.   

Join the Knights of Columbus for their Lenten Fish Fry Fridays:  

February 23rd · March 8th · March 22nd 

 4:30-7:00pm 

906 Central Ave W  

Adults: $15 and Children 6-12: $10  








